
Oregon  Real  Estate  Agency
Issues Fingerprint Card Fraud
Alert
The  State  of  Oregon  Real  Estate  Agency  has  issued  the
following  alert  on  its  website:

The Agency is receiving calls from licensees asking if their
fingerprint cards have expired. The licensees explain that
someone stating to be from the Agency has called them and
informed them that their fingerprints are going to expire.
The caller is asking for credit card and social security
numbers.

Fingerprint  cards  and  criminal  background  checks  do  not
expire with the Agency. Also the Agency does not accept any
personal or confidential information over the phone. If you
receive one of these calls, do not give your information out.
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